
From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
To: Kerman, Sara J. (Fed)
Subject: PQC-forum is becoming a google group
Date: Tuesday, November 7, 2017 3:32:00 PM

Sara – is the below okay?
 
Everyone,
     This pqc-forum mailing list is being converted to a google group.  If you are already a member
(which you must be to be reading this message), your info will be automatically carried over.  There
are two main changes:

To send a post, you need to send it to pqc-forum@list.nist.gov (instead of pqc-
forum@nist.gov).  If you forget to do so, you’ll get an email reminding you of the new address
to send it to.
The archives of the forum will be available to members.   Previously, the archives were not
able to be viewed by members.  So this is a good change! 

 

To view the archives, you must have a Google account.  If you do not currently have a Google
account, you can sign up using your current email address
at:  https://accounts.google.com/SignUpWithoutGmail.  A Gmail account is not required.

The archive is available at:  https://groups.google.com/a/list.nist.gov/forum/#!forum/pqc-
forum

You can also modify some of your settings at the pqc-forum google group by visiting that link
as well. 

 
Updated instructions for how to subscribe/unsubscribe are now available at:
https://csrc.nist.gov/Projects/Post-Quantum-Cryptography/Email-List
 
Let me know if you have any questions.  Thanks,
 
Dustin Moody
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